Mountain States Petroleum Corp.

P. O. Box 1362
TULSA, OKLAHOMA Telephone: Dlamond 3-9574

ALBERT J. BLAIR, JR.
President

FLOYD J. RAY
Vice-President

Albuquerque, New Mexico Office
Telephone: Alpine 5-8038

July 31, 1961

CiL CON. com.
\. DIST. 3

0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Attn: Mr. Emery C. Arnold

Dear Sir:

In reference to your letter of July 14, 1961, concerning our #1
Nickson well; a letter will be sent to you from Mr. Leese, San

Juan Engineering Company, stating that this well is 790 feet

from the center of the section and is therefore a standard lo-
cation,

NMours truly,

HMountain States Petroleum Corporation
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